Nancy Paulson/WUTC To Records Center
10/16/2006 02:49 PM cc

bce
Subject RE: DOCKET UW-061389

----- Forwarded by Nancy Paulson/WUTC on 10/16/2006 02:48 PM -----
"C. Fowles"

To <consumer@wutc.wa.gov>

10/15/2006 09:24 AM cc

Subject RE: DOCKET UW-061389

RE: DOCKET UW-061389

Dear UTC:
There are a couple of minor errors in your Order 01 concerning Rosario Utilities, Inc.

Rosario and Orcas Highlands are located in San Juan County, not Island County.

Eastsound, the village address location, is one word.
East Sound refers to the body of water.

Thanks,
Colleen Fowles



